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Sent:Wednesday, May 17, 2017 9:51 AM
To: Planning

Ref  2017/2507/A
POD
5-7 Tottenham street WI1T 2AG
Dear Camden planning
I live at flat 1, 5-7 Tottenham st W1T2AG, Above pod

They have applied to you to erect two illuminated signs on their fascia.

I object strongly. Since they have opened they have disturbed my life considerably with their awful night

deliveries and collections, their very early morning start, their scrapy uninsulated polished concrete floor,

and their music

Hopefully Janice Fleming from Your environmental department will be able to help. She is on the case.
I do not want illuminated signs under and next to my windows. One on the fascia, and worse, one that

sticks out.
I would be obliged if this is rejected.
Thankyou, and best wishes
Christopher Moss
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